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Monday 6th January 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Norwood School is always looking at ways to improve elements of our provision. We have 

identified that our lunchtimes could be improved to ensure that a smooth and calm lunchtime is 

enjoyed by all. 

Our aim is to reduce the number of children in the lunch all at any given time, as at times it can 

become quite loud. Our plan will also reduce the number of children on our playgrounds which 

will enable more play equipment to be provided and more space for children to play in.  

Reception children will begin their lunch time at 11.45am, with children in Year 1 and Year 2 

joining them at 12.00pm. Key Stage 2 children will have their lunch time from 12.30 – 1.30pm. 

Healthy snacks for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will continue to be provided, and 

children in Key Stage 2 (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) should continue to bring a healthy snack from home. 

Please remember that we are a nut free school and all snacks should be healthy – no crisps or 

chocolate. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


